
 

 

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 
 

TO ALL PARTICIPATING SERVICE PROVIDERS:  

 
Please be advised that the Bids and Awards Committee (BAC) of the Government 

Procurement Policy Board–Technical Support Office canceled the procurement activities for 

the Procurement of Catering Services (AM Snacks, PM Snacks, and Lunch)" which was 

posted on 05 April 2024 with Request for Quotation (RFQ) No. 013-2024 and PhilGEPS 

Reference No. 10725261 in view of the changes in the technical requirements which renders 

the procurement no longer responsive to the needs of their division pursuant to Section 35.6 

of the 2016 revised Implementing Rules and Regulations of Republic Act No. 9184.  

 

The changes provided rendering the subject procurement no longer feasible are as follows: 

1. An increase in the total number of batches;  

2. An increase in the total number of participants; and 

3. Modification in the number of training days. 

 
Thank you for taking interest in this procurement and we look forward to your participation in 
our similar projects.  
 
Issued on the 19th

 day of April 2024, Quezon City.  
 
 
By the Authority of the Bids and Awards Committee: 
 

 
 
 
ATTY. MA. JOZZENNE CLAIRE M. BELTRAN-CARANDANG 

Chairperson, Bids and Awards Committee  
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